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MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

DATE: August 3, 2021

FROM: Deborah Rumbaugh, Ed.D.

RE: District Strategic Plan Development

TYPE: Action Required

The process of developing a multi-year comprehensive district strategic plan, 
particularly in districts where a robust plan is not yet developed, often includes 
partnership with a consultant or agency.  This type of  support includes both the 
development and implementation of a multi-year plan.

In order to explore the use of a consultant, we would utilize the Request for Proposal 
(RFP) process as outlined in Board Policy No. 6220 Bid or Request for Proposal 
Requirements.

Recommendation: That the Board authorizes a Request for Proposal (RFP) to 
explore the use of a consultant or agency to develop a multi-year 
comprehensive district strategic plan.
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